
  

NOTE: Find your Senators here: 
https://www.senate.gov/general/contact_information/senators_cfm.cfm 
  

SAMPLE CALL SCRIPT 
  
Thank you, Senator, for everything you have done to lead this country and for giving the 
relief effort so much of your time. I am calling on behalf of the Jewish community 
because I am concerned about the nonprofit sector and the most vulnerable among us.  
  
Please pass this stimulus package as soon as possible but consider the following 
changes: Ensure $60 billion of the Emergency Relief through Loans and Loan 
Guarantees goes to the nonprofit sector, allow all public charities to participate in the 
Small Business Interruption Loan program, and Increase the Nonitemizer Charitable 
Contribution Deduction to $2,000. Thank you for your time.  
  

SAMPLE EMAIL [Feel free to cut and paste] 
  
Dear Senator:  
  
I am involved in our local Jewish community and I want to thank you for the work you 
have done to demonstrate leadership during this time of need. As you know, nonprofits 
across America, such as the Jewish Federations and Jewish human service agencies, 
provide food, medicine, and other basic needs to hundreds of thousands of people 
every day, regardless of faith, background or ability to pay.  
  
We are writing to ask for your continued support of this vital work, and that you please 
include the following priorities as you negotiate a new stimulus package:  
  

Ensure $60 billion of the Emergency Relief through Loans and Loan Guarantees 
goes to the nonprofit sector,  

Allow all public charities to participate in the Small Business Interruption Loan 
program, and 

Increase the Nonitemizer Charitable Contribution Deduction to $2,000. 

We need you to ensure that our community continues to provide support to those that 
need it most during this public health crisis and beyond. Thank you for your time and 
consideration.  
  
Sincerely 
 


